
ONTARIO GOLF SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION, 31Diana Drive, Downsview Ont.
Phone: 633 - 1591 or 633 - 9337

NEWSLETTER

Our MONTHLY MEETING will be held 
Tuesday, May 16th, 1967 at 
CREDIT VALLEY GOLF CLUB 
Host: Doug Suter 
Programme: Golf Tournament
1 to 1:30 p.m. Tee Off

50 cents for Prizes 
Foursomes will be drawn.

6:00 p.m. Dinner
Speaker: George Clifton, Professional

Pine Valley Golf Club
Our Host, Doug Suter, has been superinten­
dent at Credit Valley Golf Club since 
July, 1964. He lives on the Golf Course 
with his wife Carol, and two sons.
Doug had previous experience at King City 
Golf Club, North Halton Golf Club and 
Toronto Ladies Golf Club.
Credit Valley is an interesting layout of 
5,800 yards over rolling terrain with five 
holes down in the valley.
Doug relates that the new elevator installed 
recently is the most up-to-date design in 
the country and was built at a cost in 
excess of $50,000.

These monthly meetings are important to all 
of us. As well as meeting with fellow 
superintendents and acquiring knowledge 
from excellent guest speakers, they give us 
the opportunity to sharpen up our golf game.
It would appear by participating golfers at 
our meetings, not enough of us take time to 
play the game.
Plan to attend more meetings! Bring your 
clubs along, and also hit a few balls 
around your own course more often.

NEXT MEETING: Monday, June 12th
St. George’s Golf & C. C. 
More details Iater.

May 4th, 1967

Report on the meeting at Roseland Golf Club,
Windsor, Ontario - Tuesday, April 18, 1967

Bob Williamson, Sr., hosted a combined day 
for Michigan and Border Cities and the 
Ontario Golf Superintendents Association.
Golf was played during the day, and we had 
a banquet at night, grace said by Andy Bertoni.
The two Presidents, Dick Sincebeau and Bob 
Moote presided. Following the banquet, 
Kodachrome slides were shown by Norm Kramer, 
G.C.S.A.A., on "Opening Course in Spring."
Keith Nisbet conducted panel discussion with 
Norm Kramer and Jim Woodhouse, Canadian now 
at Red Roc, Detroit. This was followed by 
a lively discussion period. Meeting adjourned 
at 10 P.M.
The Michigan and Border Cities took most of 
the golf prizes which were obtained by 
Danny Uzelac. Bob Williamson was thanked 
for being such a good host and providing 
such a tempting meal.
Although 90 superintendents and associate 
members were present, there were only 15 
from Ontario.
The Michigan and Border Cities group sugges­
ted that next year, we meet over in Detroit 
and thanked the Ontario Association for being 
such wonderful hosts.

Congratulations and best wishes to 
Bill and Alice Hynd on the birth 
of a daughter!

On April 28th, Ontario Golf Association's 
Centennial Banquet was held to honour those 
who have promoted golf in Ontario. Nine 
hundred attended from clubs all over Ontario. 
Paul Runyan, Pro from California, was 
main speaker, and there were many anecdotes 
on the golf game. Your President, Bob Moote 
had the honour to sit at the head table - 
hosted by Pres. Gilbert Barrett, Keith Nisbet 
O.G.A. Governor, Jack Harris, Ancaster 
Golf Club, and Charles Muylaert, Pine Valley 
Golf Club, were also present.

NOTE; There is nothing more suspicious than a golfer walking towards the rough with 
a tee in his mouth.
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